
 

INVITATION TO SUBMIT EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
 

CEI_GR01_2024 

 

 

09 May 2024 
 

 

 

 

The International Organization for Migration (IOM) Office in Greece hereby wishes to formally 

notify you of the cancellation of the Call for Expression of Interest CEI_GR01_2024.  

 

This decision has been made due to alterations in the allocation of project activities and 

modifications to the specifications of the apartments intended for lease within the scope of the 

Action. 

 

Soon, there will be an announcement regarding the release of a new Call for Expression of Interest. 

 

 

 

For further clarifications, kindly direct any inquiries via email to iomathensipceoi@iom.int . 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

IOM Greece Mission 
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